
 

From Sally Scott: 

Thank you for the invitation to the meeting but I am not able to attend on 

the 25th.May. 

 

The situation remains the same in that a couple of projects considered 

before covid fell by the wayside afterwards. Although there are two other 

former members of the group still around, one in the village and one 

across the water in Washingborough we are not active as a group and 

indeed are not likely to be again. I think that this is a common 

experience where a group come together for specific projects and then 

cease to be active. I know that this has happened in other nearby 

villages. 

 

I am talking to them however about what to do with materials we 

collected for our project and how the money made by our two 

publications can be used that will fulfil the condition of the initial grant 

that it should be used for local history type of purposes. 

 


